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December 20, 2021
Dear Guidance Counselor:
Each year the Tampa Bay Chapter of the American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC) offers scholarships to four deserving high school seniors.  In June of 2022, we will award four scholarships: one $1,500 first place, one $1,000 second place, and two $500 third and fourth place winners. The winners of the local scholarship application will be forwarded to National ASMC headquarters to compete for one of nine national scholarships: one for $3,000, four for $2,000, and four for $1,000.  The selection criteria include scholastic achievements, leadership ability, extracurricular activities, career/academic goals, and financial need.

ASMC is a professional organization directed towards financial management and resources management.  The purpose of the organization is to promote education, interaction, and general development among its members. In addition to developing professionalism in the workforce, ASMC is active in encouraging newcomers to the field.

The nominees must be entering a field of study directly related to financial/resource management (such as accounting, finance, economics, business administration).  Applications that do not fall within a financial-related field will not be considered.
Nomination packages must include the following:

· Completed ASMC National Scholarship Program Application Form

· At least one letter of recommendation from an academic official, on letterhead, signed and dated

· Transcript showing Grade Point Average, Maximum GPA Available, and Class Standing

· SAT and/or ACT score, test date, and documentation
Applications must be received at the following address no later than 21 February 2022:
American Society of Military Comptrollers

Tampa Bay, Scholarship Committee
P.O. Box 6392
MacDill AFB, FL 33608
Packages may also be emailed to mark.thompson1@socom.mil.
If you have any questions, please call Mark Thompson at (813) 826-3648.  
Mark Thompson                                                                                          1 Attach
Scholarship Chairman, Tampa Bay Chapter                                              Application
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